
Anti-Ragging Awareness Campaign at Mata Gujri College:
Students Educate on Prevention and Legal Consequences

The computer science department of Mata Gujri College, Fatehgarh Sahib

organised an anti-ragging campaign on 29 August 2024, in which the

department students made everyone aware of ragging. The anti-ragging

campaign was organised by the Computer Science Students Welfare

Association and the students spoke about ragging with speeches. Some

students raised awareness about ragging through video illustrations and

told the audience that ragging can be done mentally and physically. The

students gave information about sections 3 and 9 against ragging and also

explained in detail the punishments for violating them. Apart from this,

they also informed the students about the helpline numbers issued by the

college for anti-ragging. The staff members of the computer department

were also present in this campaign.


